Kevin Schyf

I believe very strongly that aquaculture is the most sustainable way to provide healthy seafood for
people in North America. I read as much as I can on the subject and feel very confident that this is
the best way forward. I also believe that Canada and the US should be growing their own seafood
vs importing such a large amount of seafood from other parts of the world. Allowing Cooke to
farm the native species of Steelhead trout in Washington would be a great way to satisfy the
concern with farming non-native fish in Washington waters and saving jobs as well as to continue
to raise local seafood vs importing from away.



